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As the President of our NGO I am delighted 
to welcome you to our summer newsletter. 

This season marks a time of growth and 
renewal and our organisation is no 
exception. Thanks to the support of our 
dedicated members and partners, we have 
achieved significant progress In our mission 
to empower women as peacebullders and 
leaders In the family and to transform our 
communities and the nation. We look 
forward to continuing this Important work. 

In the coming months we have several 
exciting Initiatives planned including our 
newly launched Internship programme 
aimed at the speech contest graduates. In 
addition we continue to develop the Artist 
for Peace children's creative programme. 

We are pleased to announce that the 
European website has been launched. 
Please visit us on: 

https://www.wfwp-europe.org/ . It will 
serve us as a hub for information about our 

programmes and events. 

Cireetings from 
WFWP UK President 

None of this would be possible without the tireless efforts of 
our coordinators, volunteers and staff. Their dedication and 
commitment to our cause Is truly inspiring and I am grateful 
for their contributions. 

As we move forward, I encourage each of you to get involved 
In our efforts in whatever way you can. Whether it's through 
volunteering, donating, or simply spreading the word about 
our organisation, every action you take helps us to make a 
difference. 

Thank you for your continued support, and I look forward to 
working with all of you to create positive change in our 
community and beyond. 

Sincerely 

MlttyTohma 

WFWP UK· President 

WFWP International Vice President - Europe 

WFWP UK: 43, Lancaster Gate, London, W2 3NA 

mitty@wfwp.org.uk I www.wfwp.org.uk I https://www.facebook.com/WFWPUK 

44 (0)7515947608 

UN ECOSOC I DGC I NGO General Consultative Status 
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WFWPI Presidential Transition 
Ceremony 
Thank you Or Julia Moon and Or Sun Jin Moon 
Welcome Mrs Moriko Hori 

In February 2023, a change in the leadership of the Women's 
Federation for World Peace was officially announced. It was 
sad to say goodbye to our International President and Senior 
Vice President, but at the same t ime, with excitement, we 
look forward to the new winds of change that will be brought 
to the organization. For this occasion, on March 10, WFWPI 
held the Presidential Transition Ceremony gathering 783 
people on Zoom and YouTube. 

The ceremony was divided into two programmes, including 
acknowledgments of Dr. Julia M oon and Dr. Sun Jin M oon, 
and the introduction of Mrs. M oriko Hori . Mrs. Kefilwe 
Lebepe, the moderator of the event and team leader of the 
WFWPI Young Professionals Team, first gave the floor to 
International Secretary General Dr. Paris M oon, who officially 
opened the event and Introduced the outgoing leaders with 
words of gratitude for the years they have served together in 
WFWPI. 

Mrs. M oriko Hori thanked the former presidents for building a 
strong foundation during the most difficult period in WFWP 
history, the COVID-19 pandemic, and said she was determined 
to follow in their footsteps and make the organization even 
stronger so that they can be proud. She added, "There are 
countless challenges and difficulties in the world, but as 
WFWP, we must create peace. The strong point of WFWP is 
that we have 127 chapters around the world, creating a 
wonderful international community, as one large entity that 
we can contribute to the world. I have been able to visit many 
developing countries and meet children and people whose 
lives have hope and a future because of WFWP projects. 
Peace is w ithin us, and when we are happy and peaceful, our 
families will be peaceful, and eventually, our communities, 
countries and the world will be in peace. So I would like to ask 
you to bring peace within us, and expand it to your family and 
your community." 
..... 

For a full report on the leadership transition ceremony please c!ick here: 

You can also watch the full Presidential Transition Ceremony on VouTube: 

Or Julia Moon 

Or Sun Jin Moon 

Mrs Moriko Hori 
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NO PEACE 
without 
WOMEN 

2nd annual conference 

13th June 2023 

Kosovo 

The second conference in the series of 'No Peace Without Women' 
was held on 13th June 2023 at the Parliament in Pristina, Kosovo. 
Sponsors and partners were the Kosovo Office of the Prime Minister 
and the EUME branches of WFWP, WFWPI UN Office, UPF, and the 
International Association of First Ladies for Peace (IAFLP). 

The conference opened with an address from the Prime M inister of 
Kosovo, HE Albin Kurti, who had excused himself from an urgent 
meeting on the situation in the north of Kosovo to do so. HE Liza 
Gash!, Deputy M inister of Foreign Affairs and HE Emilia Redfepi, 
Deputy Prime Minister were also speakers and played critical roles 
In the preparations and In extending Invitations to Members of 
Parliament. The event was attended by 120 leaders, 12 of whom 
were Ambassadors from different nations of Europe and the 
Balkans, with over 20 media outlets covering the event. 

The conference was a great success and a model of peace and 
reconciliation process through women, that aims to be propagated 
further. A safe space was created In a tense region where women 
could speak honestly of their scars- and conclude that working 
together for peace and mutual development was the only solution. 
As the series theme alludes, women must and can take a leading 
role In defining a new mindset, on solving differences through 
dialogue, reconciliation, and shared development plans, rather 
through violence, enmity and hate. 

Republic of Kosovo 
Ollico oflhc Prime Minister 

\Von10n's Fcdornlion 
for World Pcucc-EUME 

Univcrsnl Pence 
Fcdcmtion 
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Besides those attending from the region, First Ladles, 
former presidents, government ministers, members 
of parliament, business and financial leaders, and 

youth, there were messages of concern and support 
coming from the Head of the UN Economic 
Commission for Europe in Geneva, Olga Algayerova, 
and Nobel Laureate, Ellen Sirleaf Johnson. Sally 
Becker, a humanitarian aid worker credited with 
saving hundreds of children's lives during the Kosovo 
war, returning for the first time, was one of the 
speakers. She captivated the audience with her 
testimony, Including being imprisoned and shot. Her 
unwavering commitment to forgiveness and peace 
resonated with everyone, many of whom had 
experienced the trauma of war In their Immediate 
surroundings. 

The founder of WFWP and UPF, Dr. Hak Ja Han 
Moon, Is presently calling for a greater focus on 
peace education for mothers. It is mothers who 
naturally shape the values and beliefs of their 
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children, wherein lies the hope of instilling a culture 
of peace that starts In the home, and promote the 
shared leadership between women and men. This Is 

especially Important in countries like Kosovo, where 
traditional family values are deeply ingrained. 

The 'No Peace without Women' conference has 
received strong support from polltical leaders, 
providing evidence of the growing recognition of the 
need to Involve women In peace processes and 
helping to amplify the voices of women regarding the 
Importance of a holistic approach to establish more 
Inclusive and sustainable peace agreements. 
Participants returning to their nations throughout the 
Balkans were already anticipating a next "No Peace 
without Women" event and campaign In their region. 

Carolyn Handschin, Director, Office for UN Relations, 
WFWPI Mitty Toh ma, President WFWP Europe 

For more photos about the conference please click: 

Banquet with 
1st President of Kosovo and 

his wife Nezafetei 
Prime Minister 

Bajra.rn Kosurni and 
First Lady Florina Kosurni 

with WFWPI President 
MoriRo Hori 
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Faith, Family and Future 
The Voice of Women 

3rd Annual Conference - Women, Faith and Family 

The Women, Faith and Family Conference is an annual event that brings together women of 
different foiths to discuss topics related to family, relationships and spirituollty. The conference is 
designed to provide a forum for women to connect ond learn from one another, as well as to hear 
from experts in the field. It is a celebration of the power and resilience of women, and a testament 
to the importance of community In our lives. 

• 

GIil Barstow 
RdlefSodny Praidfflt,,..• 

crtwdt of Jmu C'llrlst of Lot • 
Day Sahtls, Hilton Keyna 

Ruth Jacobs 

Kalpona Natarqjan 
Prrsulent of Wales Tamil SanKsam, 

Horizon cl Hindu Cohesion. 

~ 

Balrir Kur Dll/llo11 
Member of Birmingham and 

Wa t Midlands' Jewish community 
Fonur riff .-badNLa/ -1lillll 

Furtlwr E°matio,iY 

On June 20, the WFWP UK hosted its annual Women, Faith and Family conference online on the 
theme of 'Family, Faith and the Future, the Voice of Women'. The event provided a platform for 

five guest speakers from different faith traditions including Jewish, Hindu, Muslim, Church of Jesus 
Christ of Latter-day Saints and Sikh. 

All expressed their views on the topic according to their own faith perspectives. Their talks were 
insightful and inspiring. They shared their experiences, challenges and successes in nurturing their 
families. Mothers w ere identified as key figures in shaping the character and values of their children. 

All speakers agreed about the need for character education in shaping future generations, including 
the creation of a more peaceful world, rooted in the culture of heart. 

To read the full report please visit WFWP UK website: 

You can watch the video recording of the conference at this link: 
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7/16 
International Women's Day 
'Women MaRinS a 
Difference in our World' 

Birmingham - March 3, 2023 

Our International Women's Day evening, with the 
theme of "Women Making a Difference In our World", 
was attended by about 90 women from a wide variety of 
backgrounds. More than 20 ladles were Joining us for 
the first time. We were very happy to have Mrs Mitty 
Tohma with us, the current President of WFWP for 
Europe and the Middle East. She gave a brief overview 
of local, national and International WFWP activities. 

We then had 4 main speakers: 
Amelia, Gabrielle, Nasim and Niti. 

Page 7 

Amelia spoke of the difficulty she had with her 
mother, Monica, leaving home twice, the first time 
at the age of 16, and about the help and support 
she received from the local charity, St Basil's, which 
supports young homeless people. The honesty in 
Amelia and Monica's relationship ultimately 
allowed them to reconcile, with Monica taking on a 
permanent job with St Basil's, helping numerous 
young people, many of them single parents, to 
gradually integrate back Into society. 

Gabrielle had been Involved In social work for 
around 40 years In a variety of settings - local 
authority, voluntary and independent sectors. For 
the last 10 years she has helped to develop foster 
care In 10 different countries, each requiring Its 
own unique approach. She spoke of her 
experiences In Bulgaria and India, and the range of 
problems, both structural and cultural, which had 
to be addressed. In Bulgaria, almost all the children 
kept in Institutions had simply been abandoned, 
usually from birth. In India, most of the children 
held In insti tutions had been lost or abandoned 
through poverty. 
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Sister Nasim experienced much trauma in her life, 
including a very painful divorce, enabling her to 
empathise with many women who had been through 
similar experiences. Having realised the need to 
forgive herself, and also feeling a responsibility 
towards God and the bigger picture, she founded 
Lanterns of Light, which allowed her to help and 
mentor other women. In 2016 she also founded the 
Lady Zainab project, which has been helping 
numerous women and orphaned children In Syria, 
who have been internally displaced as a result of the 
many years of war there. She thanked Patricia and all 
the ladles who have supported this project In recent 
years. 

Finally, Niti, a GP of many years standing, and a 
Managing Partner of Health4AII Advisory, described 
her incredible efforts to establish, or improve, 
Primary Health Care in countries across the world. 
Beginning in India, she has also worked in China, 
Saudi Arabia, Sri Lanka, Thailand, Kazakhstan, the 
Philippines .... and created a new opening to 
healthcare for 17.8 million people in Bangladesh I 

During the evening we made a collection for 
earthquake relief work in northern Syria, raising £600 
which was truly wonderful. 
After a quiet candle-lit time of reflection, prayer and 
musical offerings, we enjoyed food and refreshments 
together, with old friendships renewed and new 
friendships made, and with conversations continuing 
late Into the night. It was a truly worthwhile and 
meaningful occasion, which we will remember for a 
long time. 

Written by Patricia Earle 
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'We made a collection for 
earthquake relief work in 

Northern Syria, 
raising £600 which was 

truly wonderful.' 
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Leadership of the Heart 
Emotional Maturity 
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The Leadership of the Heart (LOH) curriculum Is a 
comprehensive programme that alms to empower 
Individuals to become powerful leaders through 
three one-day Interactive seminars. The 
programme Is designed to provide participants 
with the tools to create peace in their lives, 
families, communities, nations and the world. 

The LOH curriculum Is based on the universal 
philosophy of living for the sake of others and 
living by the logic of love. It emphasizes the 
Importance of knowing and loving oneself from a 
higher perspective and serving others from a 
parental or maternal standpoint. It believes that 
true leadership comes from the heart and Is rooted 
in emotional maturity. 

The third seminar In the LOH curriculum focuses on 
emotional maturity and explores emotional blocks 
that prevent Individuals from becoming effective 
leaders. Participants gain essential tools to build 
faith and overcome fear, which are crucial 
components of emotional maturity. By 
understanding their emotions and learning how to 
manage them effectively, individuals can become 
better leaders and make positive changes in their 
lives, families, communities and the world. 

The LOH curriculum is designed to be wholly 
transformational, providing participants with the 
skills and knowledge they need to make a positive 
impact in the world. The programme emphasizes 
the importance of personal growth and 
development as the foundation for effective 
leadership. It believes that by starting with oneself, 
individuals can make a difference in their 
neighbourhood, family, and ultimately, the world 

Written By M itty Tohma 

'Participants gain essential tools to build faith and overcome fear, 
which are crucial components of emotional maturity' 
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Se(ectin9 Candidates YOUNG WOMEN'S 
For the YWSC 2023 SPEECH CONTEST 2023 

On Saturday the 81
h July, a group of hopeful 

young women gathered at the Lancaster Gate 
Peace Centre premises to take part in the 
branch level stage of the Young Women's 
Peace Contest, hosted by Central London 
Women's Peace Federation. Three young 
women from various backgrounds were 
entering - Shanshan, a teacher of Mandarin 
at Queen Mary University, Luciana, a 
therapist from Brazil and Holly, a physics 
student from the UK. Each of them had a 
heartfelt message which they wished to share 
with the audience. Also present was an 
enthusiastic group of their friends, who had 
come to support and cheer them on. 

After a welcome by the MC, Anne Kobayashi, 
and an explanation of how the Speech 
Contest was initiated, we were given a 
fascinating introduction to the work of 
Women's Federation for World Peace by Mrs 
Mitty Tohma, the UK and European President, 
emphasizing the investment and dedication of 
the original members. The three ladies then 
delivered their speeches, which were of the 
highest standard, both in the content and in 
the presentation. Everyone could feel their 
eloquence and passion. 
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Theme 

Yout h Participation & Leadership: 

Peacemaking & Reconciliation 

Prize £300 £200 & £100 

NATIONAL FINALS 
218t OCTOBER 2023. 1-5.00 PM 

The outcome of the contest was then deliberated by the two 
judges, Mrs Helena Stout and Mrs Anika Rai, during which 
time refreshments were shared and networking took place, 
with the winner being announced as Shanshan, the runner-up 
Holly and Luciana in third place. It was a very close result and 
not easy to reach that decision. 
Finally the prizes were awarded, congratulations were shared 
and there was much chatting and fellowship. 
The three ladies confirmed that they had a most uplifting and 
happy experience and they wish to keep in touch with each 
other and with WFWP. Also they could gain confidence in 
public speaking. 

Many thanks to all who helped to make the afternoon 
successful, even in the smallest way 

Written by Anne Kobayashi 

Winners of the YWSC Central 
London: Shanshan, 

the runner-up Holly and 
Luciana in third place 
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MAKE ART! TAKE PART! WIN A PRIZE! 

After the first successful art workshop in South London 
in May this year, Women's Federation For World Peace 
organised a second art session for young artists on 

the afternoon of 24th of June in Cleeve House, 
Wiltshire as part of the Family Festival hosted by the 
Family Federation for World Peace. 

Run by Ala Zubovskis, manager of the Artists for Peace 

project and by talented artist Beatriz Lozano, the art 
workshop was well balanced as a quiet activity after an 
outdoor fun-filled sport games and an amazing magic 
show. It was well attended and enjoyed by more than 
20 children from 4 to 17 years old, who were able to 
focus for a long time expressing their creativity on 

a topic of their choice. Parents pleased with their 

children's efforts and success asked about the next 
event. The next art session will be organised in Cleeve 
House for children attending a family camp at the end 

of July. 

The aim of such art workshops is to promote the 
Artists For Peace project that runs an annual art 

contest for chi ldren from 5 to 16 years old. By taking 
part in the contest children will gain more confidence, 
develop hand-eye coordination and creativity, and 

most importantly will unleash their inner artist for a 
chance to win amazing monetary prizes. 

Written by Ala Zubovskis 

lnvitin9 children to the 2023 Artists for Peace contest. 
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This year's theme "My Dream" was chosen by the participants from the last year's art contest. 

• 
• 
• 
• 

Children 5 to 16 years old 

All art mediums (except digital) are accepted . 

To take part please register here by the 31st of August 2023 

Upload your artwork w ith hashtags: #Name #Age #TitleOfArt on the WFWP UK Artists For 
Peace Facebook page: or send it to artpeaceproject@wfwp.org.uk. 
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Afternoon Tea and Art Exhibition 

'In Aid of Af9han 
refu9ee Women and 

Ciirls in India' 
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'If more people 
picked up a paint 
brush there would 

be fewer wars 
in the world!' 
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An afternoon tea party and art exhibition was held at the Lygon 
Arms Hotel in Broadway on Sat 25th March. Forty six people 
attended including the two guest speakers, Dr Marianne Rankin and 
WFWP UK Director Mrs Mitty Tohma, and the artist and organiser, 
Mrs Karen Grant. 

A raffle was held of gifts and services donated locally. Four paintings 
were sold and the total amount raised to support the Afghan ladies 
was £770.64. 

One lady, Dr Rankin's sister, took up membership of WFWP at the 
introductory offer of £25. Mrs Tohma introduced the organisation 
and mentioned some of the projects undertaken including Interfaith 
work, peace garden project, bridge of peace ceremonies and 
humanitarian aid overseas. She spoke a bit about the Afghan project 
in India. She mentioned about the suffering of men and boys as well 
as women and girls as a result of war, which affects whole families. 
Dr Rankin spoke about art and spirituality, the healing aspects of art 
and of how art helps us to connect more deeply with the beauty of 
the world around us and similarities and differences between 
Eastern and Western art. Also that the creative impulse Is innate in 
us all. Dr Rankin has been the Chair of the Alistair Hardy Trust for 
many years and she mentioned how its founder, a marine biologist, 
found great comfort through painting and relief from the stresses 
his job brought him. 

Mrs Grant rounded up the afternoon, thanking both speakers and 
adding the thought that if more people picked up a paint brush 
there would be fewer wars in the world! 

Written by Karen Grant 
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COJIO N4ll0N 
CHAMPIONS 
AWf'ARDS l Oll 

Patrida ~,{e 

Coronation Champion 
Award 2023 

In March this year a WFWP lady, Karen Grant, nominated my peace and 
community activities of the last 30 years for a 'Coronation Champions' 
award. Queen Camilla, in particular, has been working for some time to 

promote such activities through the Royal Voluntary Service. 

There were about 5,000 nominations across the UK, and 500 were 

selected by a panel of judges. On April 19th I got an email from the RVS 
saying that I had been chosen for an award 11 About a week later a 
package arrived in the post containing a beautiful certificate signed by 

King Charles and Queen Camilla, a special pin to wear, and 2 tickets for 
the Coronation Concert at Windsor Castle on May 7th. I could hardly 
believe it. It's very meaningful because so many women have been 
involved over the years in our WFWP work, especially in our 
Birmingham Women's Peace Group, coming together on a regular basis, 
getting rid of fear and prejudice, building friendships, and then Joining 
together in all kinds of ways to do something of benefit for society. I feel 

the award pays tribute to this as well as the broader work and ideals of 
WFWP. 

I travelled down to Windsor on the 7th, with my husband David, and 
really enjoyed all the wonderful entertainment which was offered at the 
concert. We were seated with many of the other Coronation 
Champions, and I could see that they were all pure hearted people who 

have been working hard at the community level for the good of society. 
It was a memorable evening. I think the award wil l give respect and 
credibility to our efforts, and I hope that, with time, it will be possible to 
make our royal couple more aware of the amazing work which we are 
all doing in the Women's Federation. 

Written by Patricia Earle 
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News from 
our Local Branches 

LONDON Central 
Woman of the Month/Herstory webinar 

On the 23rd February WFWP Central London chapter hosted 
it's monthly webinar "Woman of the Month", which features 
women who are active in doing good things and contributing 
positively to their various communities. 

For February our keynote speaker was OS Krishna Chauhan, 
a Detective Sergeant and Corporate Services Project Co­
ordinator with South Wales Police. Krishna shared with us 
some fascinating Insights into her journey as a young female 
police officer from BAME background, starting out with the 
Met Police Service in London and rising to holding a senior 
ranking as Detective Sergeant, and all the adventures and 

"The family ls a union woven together through love, 
companionship, kindness, compassion and support" - these 
words eloquently spoken by Dr Zohra Zaidi perfectly 
articulated why we should celebrate the fami ly In a special 
commemoration of the UN International Day of Famil ies. 
Nearly SO participants gathered at the Peace Embassy, 
Thornton Heath, London on 20 May 2023 to join an event co­
hosted by the Universal Peace Federation (UPF) and Women's 
Federation for World Peace (WFWP). The two featured 

SCOTLAND 
Activities report 

fn March we organised one of our regular Bridge of Peace 
Ceremonies at the Peace Embassy In Glasgow. This time we 
had women and men taking part in the event with the aim to 
make new connections between people of different ethnic 
and cultural backgrounds. Their newly created friendships wil l 
hopefully help to overcome existing barriers between races, 
religions and nations. After the ceremony, everyone joined in 
learning a dance from Kazakhstan which spontaneously led to 
more dance lessons from other Asian countries. The whole 
event was a very joyful occasion. One of our guests, an Asian 
women's group leader was very inspired by our goals and 
vision and wants to work together with WFWP in the future. 
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challenges which that involved. While 
working hard to become excellent in her 
profession she also st rived to be 
empathetic and show compassion to 
those who were in difficult situations. 
She always t ries to build better 
relationships within hard to reach 
communities, and is able to do so due to 
her language skills and cultural 
knowledge. During the course of her 
career she has been awarded Chief 
Constable's Commendation for her work, and she also 
pioneered the way for other officers from BAME 
background. Krishna is also a mother and recently became 
a grandmother. She has always cared for her family whilst 
carving out an Illustrious career pathway. 

LONDON South 
UN International Day of Families 

speakers, Dr Zaidi and Dr Nicola Balley, offered their deep 
insights on the importance of key values that enable 
famil ies to thrive and prosper amid the modern 
challenges of materialism and all-pervasive technology 
that Impact so many areas of our lives. 

Dr Balley stated that our Jobs as parents are about 
providing opportunities for our children to grow and learn 
so that they become confident, well-rounded, sociable 
individuals making healthy, happy relationships with 
others, and to do that they need connectedness, empathy 
and self-confidence. The vast amounts of time spent on­
screen threatens the balance versus face-to-face and 
physical contact which is needed for children to develop 
these qualities. She posed a series of questions related ... 

To read more please click here: 

In Apri l we organised a 
craft afternoon where 
one of our ladies 
taught how to make 
lovely Easter and 
birthday cards from 
recycled materials. 
Many of the cards 
could afterwards be 
used to raise funds for 
our future activities. 
fn May WFWP Scotland held an event in partnership with 
the charity group MM&I (Me, Myself and I). The local 
counci llor, Martha Wardrop Joined 22 participants from 
diverse national and cultural backgrounds to celebrate 
the UN International Day of Families. 
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WATFORD 
Watford Peace Garden 10th Anniversary 

On July 9th around 100 people gathered In the Watford Peace 
Garden to celebrate Its 10th anniversary. They gathered In 
front of the Peace Arch. The Deputy Lieutenant of 
Hertfordshire, the Watford Elected Mayor and MP and other 
eminent guests praised the Initiative and the benefit of the 
Peace Garden for the community at large. The Vicar of one 
of the main churches in Watford offered a prayer and 
benediction for the Peace Garden. Inspired by the project 
our Watford MP Dean Russel spoke in Parliament about the 
value of such a place for people's mental health and 

Recently Mrs Karen Grant opened 
a new branch of the WFWP In the 
beautiful environment of the 
Costwolds. Karen has hosted 
wonderful afternoon teas Inviting 
women and Introducing them to 
the WFWP. As a talented artist, she 
has sold her artwork to support 
various charities. In April she raised 
funds for the Afghan refugee 
women In India and recently she 

Humanitarian Aid 
WFWP UK has been supporting the 

victims of the war in Ukraine 
WFWP are organizing projects to support mentally 

affected displaced persons and families who found 
themselves in difficult life circumstances as a result of 
the war in Ukraine. The funds are collected via WFWP 

Europe and then filtered according to the needs of the 
refugees -food, shelter, clothing, etc 
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wellbeing. He then requested for a debate to be held In 
Parliament about the Important ro le of Interfaith in our 

To view the recorded video please cl ick here : 

COTSWOLDS 
Afternoon Tea and raising funds for charities 

supplied a quantity of greetings cards to Carola Whltfleld­
Nunwick to raise funds for women's needs In South Africa. 
She wil l be promoting an art exhibition In November to be 
held near Cheltenham in furtherance of the aims and 
objectives of WFWP. 
Karen has also accepted the role of membership secretary 
ofWFWP UK. 

MAKEA 
DONATION 
TOMAKEA 
DIFFERENCE 
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DONATI: NAME: WFWP-EUROPE 

-
Account Numbor: 

CH4a ooi" ~a•3 1111•0 ,ao, L 
l•n~ H.11,me •nd Add1ee1.; Ul!II a- lwUI Ced•! UIIWCHUilOA 

IIAN CH .. OO:U )IC!I 1880 1101 l 
Oon'I for•tt 10 writ• 1 Ulil,.ln• 

If you wish to make a donation: 

Please make a payment to WFWP-Europe 
Account Number: CH42 0024 3243 5580 1201 L 

Bank Name and Address: UBS 
Bank Swift Code: UBSWCHZH80A 
IBAN: CH42 0024 3243 5580 1201 l 
Don't forget to write : Ukraine 

Alternatively, you could make your donation by PayPal. 

Email: WFWPI.EU.FINANCE@GMAIL.COM 



"I can do things you 
cannot, you can do 

things I cannot; 
together we can do 

great things." 
~ Mother Teresa 

WOMEN'S FEDERATION FOR WORLD PEACE, UK 
NGO In General Consultative Status with the Economic and Socia I Council of the United Nations 

Women's Federation for World Peace UK Is part of a network of National WFWP Chapters 
In over 127 nations dedicated to empowering women with the knowledge, the tools and 

the support needed to create peace at home and In our communities. 

We invite you to join us and 
become a member as a 
''WFWP Peace Builder''. 

As a WFWP Member, you'll join a network of women 
and men contributing to a more peaceful world 
through building strong families and empowering 
women leaders. 
Your membership fees support : 

• Bridge of Peace and reconciliation projects 

• Seminars on human rights and women's dignity 

• National and local service projects 

• Educational programmes on character and values 
education 

• Educational programmes on healthy family rela­
tionships 

• Schools in Africa, refugee programmes in Jordan 

To apply for membership please click here: 
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WFWP UK is registered in England and Wales, 
Company Limited by Guarantee No 3431199 

Malling address: 
WFWP UK 43, Lancaster Gate, London, W2 3NA 
Website: www.wfwp.org.uk 
Face book: https://www.facebook.com/WFWPUK 

We Welcome your 
Comme11ts 

Please send • 
~our feedback and 

contributions to 
lnfo@wfwp.org.uk 

Publisher: 
MittyTohma 

Editor: 
Fran~oise Murphy 

Editorial team: 
Anne Kobayashi 

Christa Rennie 

WFWP UK Summer newsletter 2023 


	a01
	a02
	a03
	a04
	a05
	a06
	a07
	a08
	a09
	a10
	a11
	a12
	a13
	a14
	a15
	a16

